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Looking Ahead  

 

4th July      Year 3 & 4 Trip to Tropical World 

5th July      Year 4 Get Active – Shelley College 

6th July      Non Uniform Day – PTA 

12th July    Sports Day 

13th July    Year 5 Trip to Lasertag 

14th July    Year 5 Leavers Party 

15th July    Year 5 Leavers Assembly 

15th July     Reports out 

21st July    Nursery Fun Day 

22nd July    Last Day of Term 

25th July    Dragonflies Closed  

 

How time is flying! We are now in July and the last few 

weeks of the school year.  

I was so proud of the children who took part in Arts 

Evening and impressed with the wide range of talents 

they demonstrated. However most of all I was proud 

of how they supported and encouraged each other 

celebrating each other’s achievements as much, if not 

more than their own.  

Also well done to Y3 who took part in a Get Active 

morning at Shelley College. They thoroughly enjoyed 

the morning  taking part in a variety of activites such 

as cricket, tennis, handball, tri-golf and soft archery. 

They were excellent representatives for Denby Dale 

School! 

Mentions – 1.7.22 

 

Reception:  Willow, Luis 

Y1:                 Jaix, Olivia 

Y2:                 Jacek, Evie 

Y3:                 Saul, Eva 

Y4:          Seb, Matthew 

Y5:               Chelsea, Lola 

 

 

Well, here we are, just 2 weeks left for Year 5 at Denby Dale First and Nursery School. I can’t believe 

how quickly this year has flown by!  

As we work towards the end of our time here we are busy putting the finishing touches to our leaver’s 

assembly and making sure we have completed all of our transition activities before moving onto 

middle school for the final week of this term.  

I would like to take this opportunity to say how proud I have been to be able to be the class teacher for 

this amazing group of children. The class has a brilliant range of personalities and I have loved being 

able to get to know each and every one of them! They have worked really hard throughout the year 

and have shown me that they have the maturity and attitude to move on to their next school and be 

really successful. I’d like to say thank you for making my time at Denby Dale so much fun, I wish each of 

you the very best for the future and hope that I bump into you again one day so you can let me know 

how you are getting on! 

 

Due to high demand Holiday 

Club spaces are filling up fast 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important/General  Information  

From Monday  4th July the car park will be out of bounds for parents and children as it will effectively 

become a worksite and would not be safe. This means that all parents will have to park on Gilthwaites Lane 

or the surrounding roads and walk their children down the pedestrian paths. This includes drop offs for 

Dragonflies, Nursery and Breakfast and After School Club.  Any families with blue badges who may struggle 

with this arrangement please contact the school office to discuss options. 

 

Arts Evening 

What a joy to have the children performing their talents to an audience once again! We had a fantastic 

evening and our children made us very proud. The acts included singing, dancing, musicians, gymnastics 

and martial arts. The whole school enjoyed watching the dress rehearsal on Tuesday, and Wednesday 

evening was a great success. Getting up on a stage in front of a large audience is not easy - well done to 

all the children for performing so well and giving us all a night to remember. 

 

 
Headteacher Miss J Wood              parents@denbydale.education                                    www.denbydale.education     

 

https://www.facebook.com/Gilthwaites 
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